
 
 
Senator Bucco addresses Chamber/ELC  Members 
 
June 26, 2013 
 
State Senator Anthony Bucco met with Chamber members and the NJBIA Employer Legislative 
Committee/Morris County on Wednesday, June 26, to discuss a number of concerns including education 
funding, the ballot question on minimum wage, hospital mergers, the prevailing wage and other issues. 
Senator Bucco lauded the cooperation of the Assembly and Senate leadership in passing the Governor’s 
budget. He also mentioned the importance of Picatinny Arsenal to Morris County and our state.  
Senator Bucco continues to push his colleagues to be aware of the accumulating legislative mandates 
that over time, make our state less competitive.   
 


